
HB1376 : Maryland Labor and Employment – COVID-19 Vaccinations – 

Exemptions Process  

SUPPORT 

Dear Members of the Health and Government Operations Committee and 

Economic Matter Commitee, 

I am writing today in support of HB1376 which allows residents of Maryland to 

keep their positions and have a choice in their private medical decisions.  If an 

employer decides to have a vaccination policy the employer should offer 

exemptions.   

I asked everyone to kindly support medical freedom. 

 

Thank you, 

Lauren Daigle 

 


